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Announcement  
of the Vice-Rector for Student Affairs and Quality of Education  

at the University of Warsaw 
dated 14 October 2024 

regarding the establishment of a Dean's Day at the University Centre for 
Environmental Studies and Sustainable Development (UCBS)  

on 25 October 2024 

Pursuant to the provisions of Article 3 of the Rector's Ordinance No. 239 of the 
University of Warsaw of the Act of 12 November 2020, on the establishment and 
announcement of Rector's and Dean's days and hours (UW Monitor 2020, item 435), 
I hereby announce the following: 

At the request of the UCBS Student Council and in agreement with dr hab. Andrzej 
Domonik, Director of UCBS, I hereby establish Dean's Day on 25 October 2024, in 
connection with the integration trip for UCBS students to the European Centre for 
Geological Education of the University of Warsaw in Chęciny, organized by the UCBS 
Student Council, from 25-27 October 2024. 

 

VICE-RECTOR 
 
 

 

Prof. Maciej Raś 
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